PROPOSED MINUTES BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

FEBRUARY 3, 1988

A special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order at 10 a.m. by Supervisor James Totten. Also present were Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Marcia Strong, clerk; and James Dorr and Edgar Scharrer, trustees.

Jon Mersman of the County Planning Commission spoke on subdivision ordinances.

There was no objection to the Supervisor bringing up other issues. Supervisor brought up DDA proposal that committee be formed to choose park site. There was no support for the proposal.

He also discussed DDA purchase of property behind this building Recommendation that he pursue obtaining some acreage.

Motion to adjourn at 11:45 a.m. by Strong, supported by Dorr. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township